
Join us to hear experts discuss technology in 

education and the impact it can have on 

preparing our children for the future, followed 

by a consultation with parents in order to 

inform NPC’s position when advocating on 

behalf of parents. 

This event is free of charge and all parents of 
children in primary school are welcome to 

attend. Lunch will be provided on the day. 

Please visit our website, www.npc.ie for more 

information and to register to attend. 

Date: 

Time: 

Venue: 

Vienna Woods Hotel, 

Glanmire, 

Cork 

NPC Regional 
Assembly South 

NPC would like to invite you to attend an upcoming Regional Assembly 

meeting for parents on the topic of: 

Technology in Education: Preparing Children for the Future

http://www.npc.ie

